
October 24, 2017 Budget Hearing 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC 2018 BUDGET HEARING FOR THE TOWN OF OSBORN  
 

Notice is hereby given that on Monday, November 13th, 7:45 pm at the Osborn Town Hall, at 
W3389 County Rd EE Seymour, a public hearing on the proposed 2018 budget for the Town of 
Osborn in Outagamie County will be held. The proposed budget in detail is available at the clerk's 
office by calling 833-2942. The summary is posted at the town hall. 

 


